
24th November 2023 



We had a spotacular day last Friday as we 

gathered together fundraising for worthy 

cause.  

Thank you for your generous donations to 

come to school in non-uniform and your    

Pudsey accessories. 

Total raised: £273.60  

All of this money makes such a difference for 

many children.  









What have our year groups been focusing on this week and what the focus after half term….? 

 
Year 1 

This week, we are learning about 2D and 3D shapes. 
Have a look around your home. What shapes can you see? 

Next week in Science we will be classifying animals. We will be using 
new vocabulary such as; reptile, mammal, amphibian, bird and fish.  

Year 5 
This week, we have been learning about WW2, when it took place  and 
the reasons why it happened. We have also been reading our class text, 

‘Letters from the Lighthouse’.  
Next week, we will be making different mechanisms in Design and 

Technology that we could use in our Christmas cards.  

Year 2 
This week, we have been introduced to the songs and parts for our 

Christmas performance!  

Next week, we will begin to practise the songs in our Music lessons!  

Year 3 

This week, we have been learning about St Basil's Cathedral in Art,      
looking at the Architect that designed the building with all its colourful 

artwork.  
Next week, we will be using digital mapping to describe and locate        

Parisian tourist attractions.  

Year 4 
This week, we have been exploring multiples and factors of numbers 

using counters and dienes.  
Next week, we are writing our story of Aladdin - a modern day      

version!  

 

 

 

 

Year 6 
This week, we have been writing our very own Monster stories based 

on ‘A Monster Calls’ by Patrick Ness.  
 

In design and technology next week we will be exploring different types 
of soups.  

 



A gentle reminder that parents and carers are expected to make                 

arrangements for medical and dental appointments where possible outside 

of school hours, we understand that at times this can be difficult and   

emergency or hospital appointments may be difficult to change.  

  

Proof of medical appointments are required and this must be shared         

directly with the main school office and attendance team, examples of 

medical appointments can be an appointment card, text confirmation/

reminder or hospital letter. 

  

A reminder that metal topped bottles and hydroflasks are not to be used in 
school. There have been incidents with children chipping their teeth and a 
full metal bottle is very heavy and a possible H&S risk. 
 
Please send children into school with plastic water bottles only. School 
bottles are available to purchase through the Parentmail shop for £1.50 
 




















